
English: 
We will be learning all about 

wishing tales this half term.  

We will be focusing on  

developing our character and 

setting description, as well as 

correctly punctuating speech. 

Towards the end of this half 

term, we will create information 

texts on Victorian children, link-

ing to our history topic. 

French: 
This half term we will be learning 

the vocabulary to do with shop-

ping. We will learn the names of 

different shops and clothes in 

French. We will learn how to ask 

how much things cost.  

PE: 
On a Thursday this half term we will be doing gymnastics in the hall. On a 

Wednesday outdoors we will be doing tag rugby.  

Please ensure your child has appropriate PE kit for both indoor and outdoor 

PE each week. 

A reminder that hair must be tied back during PE lessons. 

 

Maths: 
This half term we are  

focusing on fractions.  

We will be learning how to add, subtract, 

multiply and divide fractions. We will also 

order, compare and simplify fractions. 

We will then move on to geometry (position 

and direction) for the last two weeks of term. 

Science: 
Year 6 scientists will be studying 

electricity this half term. We will 

be carrying out lots of practical 

investigations using bulbs, 

batteries, wires, motors, buzzers 

and more!  

PSHE: 

This half term in PSHE we will be celebrating diversity in many 

different ways. We will be learning about people with different 

special educational needs or disabilities; people from different 

faiths and cultures and refugees. 

RE: 

In RE on a Friday with Mrs Napier, the children will 

be learning about Islam. They will be exploring the 

question:   

How does tawhid create a sense of belonging to the 

Muslim community?  

History: 

During this half term, we will be  

studying the Victorians. We will be  

focusing our studies on the lives of  

children during this period. We will be 

using a variety of sources to help us 

learn. 

 

 

Art: 
This half term we will be experimenting 

with printing.  We will be looking at 

print in different forms. We will be  

exploring the work of different artists 

such as William Morris. 

Computing: 

This half term in Computing we will be learning all about  

staying safe online.   
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Music: 

In Music lessons on a Friday with Mrs Napier, the 

children will be completing a Charanga unit called 

‘Happy’ by Pharrell Williams. They will also be having 

a go at some music theory. 


